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RICHARD CORDRAY 
OHIO ATTORNEY GENERAL 

July 19,2010 

Attomey Examiner Katie Stenman 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
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Re: In the Matter of the Application of Duke Energy Ohio, Inc. to True-Up and Set the 
Annually Adjusted Component of its Standard Service Offer, Case No. 10-518-EL-RDR 

Honorable Examiner Stenman: 

The purpose of this letter is to clarify the record regarding the Staff comments filed on 
June 2, 2010 and the Stipulation filed on July 2,2010. The Staffs comments recommended that 
Duke's rider PTC-RDR incorporate a credit to customers in the amount of $658,759 as a true-up 
for environmental reagent costs incurred in 2009. However, the correct amount to be credited 
for environmental reagent costs is $658,789, and this number is set forth in the parties' 
stipulation filed on July 2,2010. The number in Staffs comments was an inadvertent 
typographical error and the correct credit of $658,789 is contained in the Stipulation. 

Respectfully submitted. 

Werner L. MargafdTir 
Assistant Attomey General 
180 E. Broad St., 6^ Fl. 
Columbus, OH 43212 
614.466.4395 (Telephone) 
614.644.8764 (Facsimile) 
wemer.margard@puc.state.oh.us 
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